
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

DECEMBER 18, 2013

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Ellen W. Abelson, Richard B. Gorden
and Mark J. Mazur.

1. The Board signed several documents related to the setting of the Fiscal
Year 2014 tax rate.

2. The Board signed a commitment for Fiscal Year 2013 Supplemental Tax
on New Construction tax bills.

3. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2014 applications for
exemption for the owners of the following properties:

Parcel # 69-138 Clause 41C Granted
Parcel # 70-170 Clause 18 Granted

4. The Board read a request for information from the Bureau of Municipal
Finance Law concerning our request for permission to abate under M.G.L.
Chapter 58 Section 8. The Board discussed the matter at length and will
discuss it further at their next meeting. The Board voted to send a copy of
the request from the State to the owner’s daughter so that she may help
provide some of the material they are requesting.

5. The Board decided to discontinue the assessment of extra buildable lots
when they require the demolition of a garage or any structure of
significance.

6. The Board discussed proposed forms for processing and tracking
incoming taxpayer inquiries/questions/complaints.

7. The Board decided to hold their next meeting at 10:30 A.M. on December
30, 2013.

11:40 A.M. Adjourned.


